
  
   

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

Please note that everyone who attended the ball is entitled to one free print and you will need to claim it 

by 20 July. Please go to www.trinity-photography.co.uk and look in the galleries section where you will see 

the Leavers' Ball album. Please quote voucher code UNWCRZ and please be sure to state the name of your 

son when placing the order as all orders need to be matched against the guest list. 

 

Many thanks 

 

Sally Walden 

FOSWGS Chair 

http://www.trinity-photography.co.uk/

